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Ref. U-11011/01/2023-MEC          Dated: 02-08-2023 
 

NOTICE 

Kind Attention: 

It has been brought to the notice of MCC that some colleges in 
Tamil Nadu are not allowing admissions to All India Quota 
students seeking MBBS admission who completed their 12th 
standard from other state boards and are not having a migration 
certificate. 

It is informed that the presence of a migration certificate is NOT a 
mandatory requirement to get admission to AIQ Seats in medical 
colleges. All colleges are therefore requested to allow admissions 
of AIQ students even without the migration certificate. 
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